
 

2018 Project WET Workshop 
Presented by 

Solano Resource Conservation District 
 

When is the Fall 2018 Workshop? 

Saturday, September 22, 2018 from 8am to 3:30pm  

Where is the 2018 Workshop? 

TBD 
 

     What is Project WET? 

The Project W.E.T. curriculum is for K-12 classrooms, water-themed, hands-on, STEM-friendly,     

multi-disciplinary, engaging and enriching, and aligned with Common Core & 

Next Generation Science Standards. 
 

How can we meet your curricular training needs? 

This workshop will focus on water education for Solano County teachers.  

Administrators, curriculum coaches, and other support staff are welcome.  
 

The workshop will feature a Solano County water resources specialist who will provide information 
about our local water resources. 

The California Project WET Coordinator will co-facilitate with Wendy Low of Solano RCD. 
 

 
 

 

Who may attend? 
 

ANY Solano County educators!  

Teacher Teams                                                                  Educational Support Personnel 

➤ S.T.E.A.M./S.T.E.M. Departments                                             ➤ Curriculum Coaches 

➤ Learning Academy teams                                                           ➤ Department Chairs 

➤ Grade level/department teams                                                 ➤ Administrators 
 

Registration Link: https://goo.gl/forms/ZlIf8gsuHbixfZFn2 
 

 

 
 
More info: solanorcd.org/resources/swep 
 

Questions:  wendy.low@solanorcd.org 
 

 

 
 

Funding for SWEP/Project WET is provided by: 
Cities of Vacaville, Fairfield, Suisun, Vallejo, Benicia; Fairfield-Suisun Sewer District & Solano Irrigation District 
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